
SUNDAY, JUNE 26, 2016 

THIRTEENTH  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Regular Collections: $2,606 

Second Collection: $400 

Online giving: $674 

THANK YOU! 

NEW PARISHIONER: Welcome to our Parish Community. Please fill out 

our registration form!  

PRO-LIFE ROSARY, Every Saturday 5p.m. 

WEEK  MASSES SCHEDULE:  

Saturday, June 25, 2016: 5:30p.m.  Rene Burque (+) 

                                                           Benefactors of the Catholic Extension Society      

Sunday, June 26, 2016: 8:30 a.m.   Benefactors of the Catholic Extension Society     

                                      11:30 a.m.  Irene Cawthorne (H) 

                                       5:00 p.m.  Benefactors of the Catholic Extension Society 

                                       7:00 p.m.   Hermenegildo Benitez (H) 

                                          Elis Minerva Matus (H) Jayden Alexander Morales (H) 

Wednesday, June 29, 2016: 12:00 Noon with Adoration following till 2p.m. 

                                                        Benefactors of the Catholic Extension Society     

Friday, July 1, 2016: 6:00p.m.  Benefactors of the Catholic Extension Society  

PRAYERS NEEDED: Please pray for those who are sick or recuperating, their 

family, and caregivers: Irene Cawthorne, Teresa Arias, Maria O’Malley, Harry 

Sellers, Dr. Wyatt Gordon, Kimberly Nearhoof-O’Malley, Billy & Catherine 

Nevels, Ralph Green, Caudette Burque, Jim Lowery, Hanne Davis, Hermenegildo 

Benitez, and Juan Martinez. Also please pray for Tony Bargiel’s and Major Colin 

McKenzie’s safe return home. 

SODALITY: Our next Sodality meeting will be September 25th at 10:00 AM in the 

Lazarus Building, with a Rosary at11:00 AM.  All ladies of the Parish are invited to 

join us as we work together for the benefit of our Parish and Community.  Please 

call Susan Temple, 334-728-0355, for more information. 

GLORY & PRAISE: Lift up your heart in Praise! Join us to Glory and Praise eve-

ry Friday @ 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  

PRAYER CHAIN: We are eager  to help you storm heaven with special  requests. 

Call Irene at (706) 888-1684. New volunteers are always welcome to join! 

LAZARUS SOCIETY: Is in need of volunteers to all different duties in the Thrift  

Shop. Mon-Wed-Fri from 9a.m. –2p.m. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL 13415: Joining your local council of 

the Knights of Columbus can change your life. As a Knight, you have the 

opportunity to strengthen your parish, give back to your community, grow in 

your faith and gain exclusive access to our portfolio of top-rated insurance 

products to financially protect your family. For information see Mr. Ray 

Xuereb. 

ALTAR FLOWERS: Flowers on the altar are given to the glory of God to remem-

ber a loved one or in thanksgiving for the people and events in our lives. Requests 

can be made for a specific Mass to coincide with remembrances and celebrations. 

Please call the parish office to reserve a date for your floral offering to God. 

ST. PATRICK PARISH CENTER: Our former School building is now our Par-

ish Center it is located at 2703 40th St, Phenix City Alabama, 36867. 

THANK YOU! To all who came and participated on our cleaning day! It was a 

great turn out, the grounds are looking as beautiful as ever! We are planning to 

come again this Saturday, June 25th, from 9a.m. till 2p.m. to clean the inside of the 

Parish Center and the Old Cenacle Building. Please contact the Parish office to ar-

range any other date and time you can spare during the week to come and help. 

Thank you for all you do!  

RETIRO: Blessed Trinity Shrine Retreat invites you to a retreat July 1-3  The Mis-

sionary Cenacle invites you to know closely the love of Our Blessed Trinity. For 

information call: (334) 855-4474. 

JOHN 23rd CATECHIST PROGRAM: Is not meeting again till September. 

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN: Meetings are held on the first Wednesday of the 

month.  The next meeting is 5 July 2016, at 7:00 p.m.  Everyone is welcome to 

come.  Remember it is never too late to help the committee.  If you are visiting our 

church for the first time, please see Father Jose', or one of the ushers and they can 

give you information about the campaign.  God Bless!  

SECOND COLLECTION: In the second collection today, we are supporting 

Pope Francis in his charitable works. The Peter’s Pence Collection is taken up 

worldwide to support our brothers and sisters on the margins of society, including 

victims of war, oppression, and natural disasters. In this Jubilee Year of Mercy, the 

collection is an opportunity to join with Pope Francis and be a witness of charity to 

our suffering brothers and sisters. Please be generous in today’s collection. 

LECTORS: All Lectors will meet for enrichment and preparation on Saturday, 

July 16, from 9:30 a.m. to 11:30 p.m.  Anyone who may be considering this minis-

try is welcome to attend. We are still in need of Lectors for the Sunday evening 

mass.  

WEDNESDAY AND FRIDAY MASS: The Lord Jesus invites us to be his guest. 

So let us come, not because we are strong, but because we are weak; not because 

we believe in him, but because he believes in us; not because we are good enough, 

but because he is good enough. Come, we who have much faith and we who have 

little; we who have tried to follow, and we who have failed. It is our Lord who in-

vites us to come to meet him here.  In an effort to fit everyone schedule! Weekly 

Mass are now on Wednesdays at Noon immediately followed by adoration till 

2p.m. and Friday Mass is at 6p.m.  Please come. 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS: Thank You to all who came to the Extraordinary 

Ministers meeting on June 11, 2016. Your enthusiasm, caring, listening and interac-

tion to one another was greatly appreciated. God Bless! Sr. Mary Ann. 


